
CT TEACHERS’ RETIREMENT BOARD  

165 CAPITOL AVENUE 

HARTFORD, CT 06106-1673 

IMPORTANT PLAN INFORMATION 
 

 

September 25, 2023 

 

Dear Connecticut Teacher retiree,  

  

The Connecticut Teachers’ Retirement Board (TRB) is pleased to continue providing your 

medical, vision, hearing and prescription drug coverage through UnitedHealthcare® for the 2024 

calendar year. Open enrollment will run from October 9th to November 17th. If you are happy 

with your current plan election, you do not need to do anything. Your coverage will continue 

effective for the 2024 calendar year with no disruptions.  

 

Please note: MAPD members will receive a new ID card and Senior Supplement members will 

receive a new prescription ID card for the 2024 year. Senior Supplement members should 

continue to use their existing medical plan card. If you wish to make a change, please refer to 

page 4 in the attached 2024 Open Enrollment Guide for information on how to request a change 

to your benefit plan election. 

 

Optional Dental Disenrollment 

Members will have a one-time optional disenrollment in the current dental program beginning 

plan year 2024. This is a permanent cancellation of dental benefits and any request for future 

enrollment will be denied unless CTRB deems otherwise. Cancellation of dental coverage will 

reduce member premium by the dental amount listed below. Members who wish to disenroll in 

the dental program may do so by completing the Dental Cancellation Form available on the 

CTRB website under the Open Enrollment section. Coverage for Medical, Vision, Hearing and 

Prescription through United Healthcare will remain in effect. Members who wish to terminate all 

coverage with CTRB should complete the Health Insurance Cancellation form on the CTRB 

website. 

 

UnitedHealthcare® Group 

Medicare Advantage (PPO) plan 

UnitedHealthcare® Senior 

Supplement® plan 

Medical  $ 36.00 $ 278.00 

Dental  $ 54.00 $ 54.00 

Total  $90.00 $332.00 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

Important Information 

You must be entitled to Medicare Part A and enrolled in Medicare Part B. You must continue 

paying your Medicare Part B premium to be eligible for coverage under a Connecticut Teachers’ 

Retirement Board sponsored health and prescription plan. 

 

Learn more about the plan 

Education meeting calls are scheduled for: 

Date Time Call or webinar information 

Tuesday October 3, 2023    10:00 am-11:30 pm EST  Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2664 640 5330 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Wednesday October 11, 2023  2:00 pm- 3:30 pm EST Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2661 182 4196 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Thursday October 12, 2023  10:00 am-11:30 pm EST Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2662 005 7480 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Monday October 16, 2023 2:00 pm- 3:30 pm EST Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2660 016 2154 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Thursday October 19, 2023 10:00 am-11:30 pm EST  Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2661 537 9254 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Thursday October 26, 2023  2:00 pm- 3:30 pm CST Dial In Number: 1-763-957-6400 

Access code: 2662 934 4703 

Password: CtTRB@2023 

Representatives will be on the call to answer your questions. 

 

Questions? 

If you still have questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Contact… To… How… 

UnitedHealthcare Learn about plan benefits 

Find a provider 

Look up prescription 

drugs 

www.UHCRetiree.com/TRB,  

toll-free 1-866-794-3033, TTY 711, 

8:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. local time, 

Monday-Friday 

Connecticut Teachers’ 

Retirement Board 

Ask about eligibility 

To enroll 

To opt out of coverage 

Update personal 

information 

www.ct.gov/trb 

1-800-504-1102   

8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. ET,  

Monday-Friday  

165 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 

06106  

 

Sincerely,  

Connecticut Teachers’ Retirement Board 

http://www.uhcretiree.com/TRB


Healthinsurance.TRB@ct.gov  

mailto:Healthinsurance.TRB@ct.gov

